
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARENT NEWSLETTER 
CERES CHRISTIAN PRESCHOOL 

August 2021 

This month’s fruit of 
the Spirit is: Love 

  

We love because God 
first loved us. 
                      1 John 4:19 
 

YAY!!! We made it 
through the 1st week of 

school!!! 
A big thank you goes out 
to all our parents for 
having extra patience 
and following the 
guidelines during drop 
off and pick up.   
Just a reminder: during 
pick-up you must knock 
on your student’s door 
and wait for the teacher 
to release your child to 
you.   NO Parents are 
allowed in the building 
per CCLD guidelines. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Aug. 18th and 19th – Back to 

School Nights 

Aug. 21st – Work Day 

September 6th – Closed for 

Labor Day 

October 6th & 7th - Fall 

Pictures 

October 14th – Bike-A-Thon 

November 11th – Closed for 

Veteran’s Day 

November 15-19th – Canned 

Food and Coat Drive 

November 25-26th – Closed 

for Thanksgiving 

December 24th & 27th – 

Closed for Christmas 

December 28th -31st – 

Closed – Winter Break 

*All events subject to 

change due to COVID. 

 

Back to school night 

6:30-8pm 

Wed. Aug. 18th – 
Songbird, Pups, Fox and Llama 

classes 

Thur. Aug. 19th – 
Chameleon and Peacock classes   

We will be hosting two 
back to school nights 
this year.  We will start 
with a presentation in 
the sanctuary, then 
classrooms will be open 
for you to visit and 
meet your student’s 
teacher. This event is 
open to immediate 
family only. Everyone in 
attendance over the 
age of 5 MUST be 
masked at all times.  
Spirit shirts will be 
available for pre-order.  

 

   

 

 
 

Concerns/ 
Questions? 

Please contact T.J.  
209-380-9319 or  
209-541-8018 or 

email: 
preschool@cereschristian

church.org 
 

Work Day 
Sat., Aug 21st 

We NEED your help.  
We are having 15 yards 
of bark delivered to 
make our playground 
safer and we need 
parent volunteers to 
help move it into place.  
More infomation and 
sign-up sheet will be 
available soon. 


